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English 

This week in English we have 

started to learn about story 

writing. We looked at the story 

We’re going on a bear hunt and 

then looked at the story of We’re 

going to find the monster. We 

then compared these two stories 

and decided that we are going 

to create our own story of We’re 

going to find the alien. We will 

continue this work next week.   

Maths… This week in Maths we learnt about 

fractions looking at half and quarter. The 

children learnt these fractions using shape, 

looking at how to half a circle and how to 

quarter a circle. We have also looked at full, 

half, quarter turns. We used different resources 

to have a go at this practically. 

 
Music 
This week we started to play a tuned 

instrument, the Glockenspiel. We will 

continue to learn these this half term.   

Dates 
 

9th March- Book shop in hall with 

Bookworms.  

10th March- 9-10am SEND parents coffee 

morning with Mr Ainley 

14th March-  Adrian Hall visit please ensure 

children are prepared for all weather.  

14th March- Phonics Screening Meeting.  

20th March- Jade Class Café  

23rd March- Emerald Class Café  

24th March- FOSSA Disco  

24th March- Premier Enrichment Day  

28th and 29th March – Parents Evening  

31st March- Last day 

 

Adrian Hall Slips 
Just a reminder to please ensure you return 

the slips for our Adrian Hall visit either to the 

class or at the office. Thank you       

Phonics 
This week in Phonics we have recapped 

over our sounds ay, ea, ie, oe, ue. We will 

continue to recap over the sounds from 

before half term to fill any gaps.   

World Book Day 
We had an absolutely amazing week this 

week celebrating World book day. The 

children looked superb on Thursday and 

were so happy to be talking about their 

costumes! Thank you to all of those who 

joined us in the class this week to share a 

story with the children, it was lovely to see 

you come and join us!  


